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Community Relations 
 
Memorials for Deceased Students or Staff 

 

 

From time to time there may be a desire to honor a deceased student or employee of the District. 

Any individual or group considering honoring a deceased member of the school community shall 

place their request in writing and submit their request to the building Principal who will consult 

with the family of the deceased, as well as the Superintendent. A recommendation shall be made 

to the Board, which must approve all such requests. 

 

It is strongly recommended that such memorials be in the form of a scholarship or living 

memorial, such as a tree. This living memorial may be marked with a permanent stone and 

plaque indicating the name and relevant information of the person to be memorialized. Other 

types of memorials may be considered for approval, using the same process indicated above. 
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